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My address is 101 Eddington crescent wgc Al74sx
  ________________________________  
From:
Sent: 
To: Planning@welhat.gov.uk
Subject: Re: Planning permission

 
  ________________________________  
From:
Sent: 11 April 2019 20:13:46
To: Planning@welhat.gov.uk
Subject: Planning permission

 

I have revived a letter about the house behind me wanting to exstend 

107 Eddington crescent Al74sx 

I’m not at all happy with this and neither are my neighbours 

The houses around here are already on top of eachother I can hear everything and I can already see them in

the bathroom when in my garden o  bedrooms what’s already uncomfortable at times 
if there house gets any bigger or closer we might aswell live toghter and will have even less privacy in our own

home 

I believe somone has already been to next door and said it would effect my house the most because would be
closest and also said we would be able to see everything from our gardens and back bedrooms surely this

can’t be ok 

I don’t mind them having there drive way done and if they want to extend up I don’t think that would have

much effect but I would suggest no windows looking direct into peoples  bedrooms ? 

How they can get there house any closer to mine and my neighbours or want to is just madness these houses

have no privacy already and can’t even sunbath or relax in you’re garden becuase everyone can see you  and

hear kids screaming come summer even having our patio doors open you can see everyone around. 
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